
 

5th June 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
RE: The End of the Academy Day 
 
The safeguarding of our Academy community is of paramount importance to all staff at 
Brompton Academy. 
 
No students should be on the Academy site unsupervised at the end of the Academy day for 
any reason. All students must be supervised by a member of staff as part of a club, learning 
catch up, or revision sessions. 
 
We would ask that all parents/carers speak to their children to ensure they are aware of this, 
and the dangers of being on site unsupervised including that in the event of an evacuation or 
accident, no staff are aware of their presence and therefore would be unable to assist. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Mr Stanley 
 
Vice Principal 
Designated Safeguarding Lead 
  
  
  

 


